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June 25, 2020 
 
George Strong 
Strong Mining Company 
PO Box 808 
Silt, co 81652 
 
RE:      Apex Lode - File No. M-2014-011, 
 Technical Revision Application (TR-1) 
 
Dear Mr. Strong: 
 
On June 25, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Technical 
Revision application for the Apex Lode 110(1) Hard Rock Reclamation Permit, which is located 
in Garfield County.  All comment and review periods began on June 25, 2020, and a decision date 
has been set for July 27, 2020.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Amy C. Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc:   
George p. Strong 
 
Olivia Garcia / Sarah Hankens 
White River- USFS 
900 Grand Ave 
Glenwood Springs, CO 81601 
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